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The Magnolia Historical Society has participated in the long and very 
thorough and productive process in getting good guidelines for the Fort 
Lawton Historic District.  We are in full support of the documents as they 
stand. We are confident that the Historic District will be preserved as a 
result of this work and are satisfied that the guidelines provide a balanced 
and relevant set of rules and regulations to do that.  We thank Karen 
Gordon for her hard work, patience and guidance throughout this work. 
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